
Alan Villaverde 
Peabody Hotel 

Inducted October 9, 2015 

 

In appreciation of 20 plus years of exemplary service 

to the tourism industry of Central Florida.               

Mr. Villaverde served as the General Manager of the 

Peabody Hotel from 1993 to 2013, including the 

management of the significant expansion of the 

hotel in 2010. Mr. Villaverde earned the CFHLA 

Lodging Member of the Year distinction in 1997 and 

served on the Board and Executive Committee. 
 


